
 
 
 
 
 

National Sport School students moving temporarily 
due to water damage at facility 
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National Sport School students at Canada Olympic Park are being accommodated 
in temporary quarters due to a water line break and resultant damage in their 
leased building at the park.  
 
The students will be moved to Bowness High School early next week, once 
arrangements to accommodate them have been made.  
 
The students are elite athletes who combine sports training with their education.  
The Calgary Board of Education knows that it is important for the school 
community to remain together. It is therefore pleased that Bowness High School is 
able to accommodate all of the students in one place.  
 
This is a temporary move and students will return to the National Sports School 
facility once repairs have been completed. At this point, it is too early to determine 
how long that will take.  
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